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Western Carolina University is committed to protecting the privacy of your health 

information. 

 

This notice describes how medical information about you may be used and disclosed 

and how you can get access to this information 

 

Please Review Carefully 

 

WHO WILL FOLLOW THIS NOTICE 

We provide services to our patients throughout several departments and areas of Western 
Carolina	University.		This	Notice	applies	to	the	collective	entity	known	as	“Western	
Carolina University, or WCU. 
This Notice applies to the healthcare professionals and others who may be involved 
directly or indirectly in your care such as employees, physicians, allied health professionals 
such as physician assistants and nurse practitioners, residents, students, volunteers, 
business associates and others affiliated with WCU.  Your medical information may be 
shared as necessary for treatment, payment and health care operations relating to the 
clinical care that you are being provided. 
 
OUR PLEDGE TO YOU 



¾ 



 
¾ Other Purposes: We may use or disclose your medical information for other reasons; 

some of which may or may not require your authorization. When required, an 
authorization to release your information will be obtained. You may revoke an 
authorization 



¾ Special Cases: We must also comply with North Carolina laws and/or other federal 
laws about certain types of information. Examples of these include but are not limited 
to: 

x Communicable Diseases: We are required to report certain communicable 
diseases to appropriate public health authorities such as sexually transmitted 
diseases, food poisoning and others.  This reporting does not require your 
permission.  NC 130A-143 provides that anything that identifies a patient as 
being infected with AIDS is confidential except for epidemiological purposes 
(information is deidentified)  Disclosures of HIV/AIDS information must have 
the patient’s	specific	consent.	 

x Mental Health Services: North Carolina General Statute 122C-54(g); NCGS 
122c-55(a), (a2), (d), (e) states: “North	Carolina	law	generally	requires	that	we	
obtain your written consent before we may disclose health information related 
to your mental health services.  There are some exceptions to this general 
requirement however.  We may disclose health information to members of the 
University Health Services staff or to the personnel employed in the Counseling 
and Psychological Services department, to our professional advisors, including 
the university attorney and university administrators as appropriate, and to 
agencies or individuals that oversee our operations or that help us carry out our 
responsibilities in serving you.  We will disclose only the information that is 
necessary to the provision of services or operations, and the information will be 
disclosed onl



maintained in our designated record set. There may be exceptions to this such as access to 
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